
Kenai National Wildlife Refuge
PO Box 2139
Soldotna, AK 99669

March 6, 2007

Dr. Benjamin A. Foote
Department Biol. Sciences
Kent State University
Kent, OH 44242

Dear Dr. Foote,

Enclosed are three specimens of Sciomyzidae from the Kenai National Wildlife Refuge.
Two are clearly different than any of the specimens I mailed to you previously. The third
is a Tetanocera that I could not comfortably assign to a species despite having before me
determined specimens of several species of the genus.

specimen ID Taxon
5354 ?
5546 ?
6149 Tetanocera

Thank you for your help with these flies. I hope that seeing these specimens is of some
value to you.

Sincerely,

Matthew Bowser


